
March 10,2004

Ms. Ruth Pelham
Music Mobile Inc.
P.O. Box 6024
Albany, NY 12206

Dear Ruth,

On behalf of Brown School, I would like to extend my sincere appreciation for
your fantastic program for our Nursery, Pre-Kindergarten, and Kindergarten "Spaghetti
Dinner." You involved all of the children in the wonderful process of making music
together. Your enthusiasm and talent delighted the parents, and the children had a
wonderful, exciting time. I greatly appreciate your flexibility in adjusting to a larger
crowd than we had anticipated and your willingness to go with the flow of the evening.
That attitude added to the enj oyment and relaxation of all!

I hope that in the future we will have a chance to have you back at Brown School,
for your message runs parallel with our mission, in essence, take care of yourself, take
care of those around you, and take care of this place.

Thank you, Ruth for your enthusiasm and spirit, I look forward to our paths
crossing again very soon.

SincereljZl~Y/" L
~

<. /// . '. '//c;'
ake Shep

Head of hool

Schenectady's onlyindependent, non-sectarian school
150 Corlaer Avenue • Schenectady, New York 12304-1922 • 518/370-0366 • FAX: 518/370-1514


	Brown School -- 3-04

